
 

Welcome to Year 6 and Team Turquoise 

Your new teachers are Mrs Vipond and Mrs Short 

Your new teaching assistant is Mrs Buck and Mrs Brewster 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You might not know about Mrs Vipond, Mrs Short, Mrs Buck and Mrs 

Brewster 

Mrs Vipond’s favourite book is The Nowhere Emporium by Ross 

Mackenzie. She loves going to the cinema and walking her dog 

Coco.  

Mrs Short’s favourite subject is mathematics. She loves spending time 

with her family, including her dog Buddy and walking on the beach 

which she does a lot when she returns to where she grew up. She is a 

lifelong Middlesbrough supporter.  

Mrs Buck’s favourite subject is maths.  In her spare time, she enjoys 

knitting and cross stitching.  

Mrs Brewster enjoys spending time with her family and taking her two 

children to the seaside. She is a big fan of Abba and her favourite film 

is Mamma Mia. Her favourite colours are pink and purple. 

In Year 6: 

 We have lots of exciting new topics to look forward to. In the Autumn 

these will include World War 2! 

 



 

 

PGL is the best thing 
ever – you’ll love it! 

Year 6 is like the sea; at 

some points it’s 

challenging to get through 

but at other times you’ll 
just sail through. 

 

The teachers are 

great! 

What our Y6 children thought about Turquoise class this year… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“We can’t wait to see 

you soon 

 

SATS sound hard but they’re 

not that hard really! 

 

 

It was nerve wracking 

but actually once you 

get going it’s fine! 

It’s your last year so make 

the best of it! It’s not hard 

you’re just learning new 

things! 


